[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been

Dear Mr Young,

I am writing to express my concern with regards to Planning Application 2021/1813/P - to build a very high 5G mast and 6 associated boxes on the edge of Primrose Hill Park.

reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Primrose Hill is a historic green space, with famous views all over London. I think the decision to build such a large construction in its midst is really problematic and I write to voice my opposition.

This is an area and a view that is enjoyed by local residents, as well as thousands of visitors to the park annually. The mast would also be sited outside a sheltered housing building whose view of the park would also be compromised.

I also believe that communication with the neighbourhood has been problematic. People who would like to oppose have had issues with accessing the link given on the public notice attached to the lamppost, and the date for submission of concerns has been inconsistent (listed as Monday 7th June on the lamppost but 13th June on the website). This muddled messaging compromises the ability of people to voice their opposition and makes this an imbalanced process.

Nicola Usborne 98 Regents Park Road, London NW1 8UG